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FINANCIAL MECHANISM

REVIEW PROCESS REFERRED TO IN DECISION 9/CP.1

Compilation of submissions

Note by the secretariat

1. The Conference of the Parties (COP), at its first session, by its decision 9/CP.1, agreed
to review the Financial Mechanism within four years of the first COP, and take appropriate
measures, including a determination of the definitive status of the Global Environment
Facility (GEF) in the context of the Convention (FCCC/CP/1995/7/Add.1).  The COP, at its
second session, by its decision 11/CP.2, requested the Subsidiary Body for Implementation
(SBI), at its fifth session, to undertake the review process referred to in decision 9/CP.1 and
to report on its outcome to the COP at its third session (FCCC/CP/1996/15/Add.1).

2. The Subsidiary Body for Implementation (SBI), at its fifth session, noted that, in order
to facilitate a fully-informed review, information from Parties as well as from other sources
specified in the guidelines for the review of the financial mechanism would be particularly
important, and invited Parties to submit views on their experience regarding the financial
mechanism by May 15, 1997.  It further requested the secretariat to prepare a compilation of
the submissions (FCCC/SBI/1997/6 paras. 20 (c)(ii) and (d)).

3. The secretariat has received submissions from eight Parties, namely, Bolivia, Canada,
Egypt, Ethiopia, Gambia, Kenya, Netherands (on behalf of the European Community and its
member States) and Sri Lanka.  A submission from the Organization of the Petroleum
Exporting Countries was also received.  In accordance with the procedure for miscellaneous
documents, these submissions are attached and reproduced in the language in which they were
received and without formal editing.

4. In addition, the secretariat has received a submission from the Climate Network Africa
(CNA).  It is the practice of the secretariat not to reproduce documents from
non-governmental organizations.  However, Parties may wish to request copies of this
submission directly from the CNA at the following address: Climate Network Africa,      
P.O. Box 76479, Nairobi, Kenya.
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